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HALF TERMLY UPDATE 
Welcome to our latest update! Lionheart Educational Trust is now sending out an e-safety update every half 
term, prior to the school holidays, in order to support parents and students. Due to the nature of widespread 
internet use at the moment, you will find this is a bumper edition this half-term, containing advice and support 
from a wider range of sources.    

This update will feature resources by the National Online Safety organization;  

TOP TIPS FOR SETTING BOUNDARIES AROUND GAMING 
Behind video-sharing platforms (like YouTube) and streaming TV shows and movies, gaming is the third most 
popular online activity for children in the UK. In fact, according to recent data from Ofcom, an overwhelming 89% 
of children aged 3 to 17 play video games. Of those, more than one in five (22%) talk to other players online who 
they don’t know outside the game.  

The risk of contact from strangers is just one of the reasons that many parents are concerned about their 
child’s gaming: increased screen time, inappropriate content and in-game spending also figure among the most 
frequent fears. Agreeing on some rules around your child’s gaming activities can certainly help, and our guide has 
some useful tips for establishing these boundaries.

A FREE ONLINE SAFETY GUIDE ON LIVE STREAMING 
Like a lot of digital services, live streaming really found its niche during the pandemic – think of Joe Wicks’ at-
home fitness classes, Billie Eilish’s virtual gigs and Miley Cyrus’ chat show, for example. Real-time broadcasting 
of video content over the internet isn’t solely the province of celebrities, however: anyone with a device and 
something to say (or show) can take part.  

With platforms such as YouTube, Facebook, TikTok and Twitch all offering routes to a vast online audience, 
young people have enthusiastically taken up the baton – streaming on subjects from gaming to sports to live 
shopping (yes, really!). Potentially having strangers among one’s viewers, though, is just one of many concerns. 
Our #WakeUpWednesday guide has the key information.

A FREE ONLINE SAFETY GUIDE ON THREADS 
With the power and credibility of Meta (including a ready-made relationship with Instagram) behind it, plus users’ 
increasing frustration with Twitter and – for the moment, at least – no adverts, Threads struck an unprecedented 
social media ‘sweet spot’ when it launched in July 2023. “Way beyond our expectations,” was a delighted Mark 
Zuckerberg’s early verdict. 

While Threads is currently relatively basic in terms of features, some concerns have already been raised over the 
sheer volume of users’ data the platform collects, the possibility of algorithms recommending unsuitable content 
and, as always, other people’s spiteful behaviour. Our #WakeUpWednesday guide brings parents and carers up to 
speed on this notable new arrival.
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